
Clerks Office 
 
City staff have decided not to include our proposal in the final report to Council 
regarding the Drill Hall Request for Expression of Interest (RFEOI)  despite asking the 
community to invest hundreds of hours of volunteer time contributed in good faith to this 
public process. 
 
We believe that the Staff report contains oversights and errors in reference to our 
submission.  As such, we would request that all three(3) components of our proposal be 
included in the agenda for the June 4th Committee of the Whole meeting. 
 
The full proposal is available on our website, alternatively you can download it here: 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/0nuasjskkpzpco4cga4j4/AFaRM07g1HImumIm3IBafqY
?rlkey=w6tqayqufox762wes7yoh7a59&st=xw9lkb1r&dl=0 
 
Please confirm receipt of this email and if this request can be accommodated. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Mike Salisbury 
 
On behalf of the GuelphCVA working group. 
 

Guelph Centre for Visual Art 
Empowering Sustainable Artistic Practice. 
www.GuelphCVA.org 
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